Notice of Variances and Waivers

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH
Board of Massage Therapy
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on June 17, 2019, the Board of Massage Therapy, received a petition for variance or waiver submitted by Virginia Graves seeking a variance or waiver of paragraph 480.041(5)(c), F.S., regarding licensing procedures for practitioners desiring to be licensed in this state who hold an active license and have practiced in any other state, territory, or jurisdiction of the United States or any foreign national jurisdiction which has licensing standards substantially similar to, equivalent to, or more stringent than the standards of this state. Comments on this petition should be filed with the Board of Massage Therapy, 4052 Bald Cypress Way, Bin #C06, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-3258, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the Petition for Variance or Waiver may be obtained by contacting: Kama Monroe, Executive Director, Board of Massage Therapy, at the above listed address, (850)245-4162, or by electronic mail - kama.monroe@flhealth.gov.
